
Mr David Shoebridge MLC 
Committee Chair 
Public Accountability Committee 
Legislative Council 
Public.Accountabi lity@parliament.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Chair, 

I refer to your letter of 11 November and am replying on behalf of the Premier. 

Ref: A41171 32 

2 0 NOV 1020 

The invitation referenced in your letter is declined. In this regard, it is noted that there are 
Budget Estimates scheduled in 2021 , including in early March, and that members of the 
Legislative Council may choose to question the Premier in relation to any funding issues. 

Yours faithfully, 

Bran Black 
Director - Cabinet & Legal 
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